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Sustainable and Cooperative Management of Atlantic Coastal Fisheries 

Atlantic Herring Days Out 
Meeting Summary  

 
Conference Call 

October 16, 2020 
 
Board Members Present: Megan Ware (ME), Cheri Patterson (NH, Chair), Dennis Abbott (NH), 
Dan McKiernan (MA), Ray Kane (MA), Allison Murphy (NMFS) 

 
ASMFC Staff: Max Appelman, Toni Kerns, Renee Zobel (NH, TC Chair) 
 
Public: Gerry O’Neill, Jeanne Fuller, Mary Beth Tooley, Melissa Smith, Deirdre Boelke, Bradley 
Schondelmeier, Caller 02, Fisherman, Ryan 

The Atlantic States Marine Fisheries Commission’s Atlantic Herring Management Board 
members from Maine, New Hampshire, and Massachusetts met via conference call on October 
16, 2020 to consider changes to days out measures for the Area 1A fishery for Season 2 
(October through December). Preliminary estimates indicate approximately 445 metric tons 
(mt) of the Area 1A sub-ACL remains available for harvest, which accounts for the fact that the 
Area 1A fishery closed with 92% of the sub-ACL is landed. Therefore, Board members from the 
three states decided to maintain status quo days out measure for Season 2; two (2) consecutive 
landings days per week.  
 
It is anticipated that 1,000 mt from the Management Uncertainty Buffer will be reallocated to 
the Area 1A fishery in late October due to the low level of landings that have occurred in the 
Canada weir fishery. When this transfer occurs, Board members from Maine, New Hampshire, 
and Massachusetts will reconvene to determine days out measures for the remainder of Season 
2. A meeting notice will be released when that meeting has been scheduled. 
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